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September 18, 2020  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
  
Each school served under Title I, Part A must convene an annual parent meeting. This               
meeting is to inform parents of their school's participation in Title I, Part A programs, to                
explain the Title I, Part A requirements, how the Title I students will be assessed, how                
parents will be kept informed, and the right of parents to be involved in these programs.                
Both Bolger and Caruso Schools are Title I schools and run a schoolwide program. All               
parents of students who attend these schools are encouraged to attend.  
  
We look forward to sharing this important information with our parents and community             
members at this Annual Parent Meeting. This meeting will take place virtually            
Wednesday, ​September 30th at 9:00 a.m. If you are interested in attending please             
email your interest to the Curriculum Office at ​cformica@keansburg.k12.nj.us and we           
will then send you the link to sign on. If you cannot attend, all information can be found                  
on the district website.  We look forward to seeing you there! 
    

Sincerely, 
 
 

Kathleen O’Hare 
Acting Superintendent, 
Director of Operations, 
Curriculum & Instruction/State & 
Federal Programs 
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